
To the Senate Natural Resources and Wildfire CommiƩee 

RE: SB 1076  SUPPORT FOR 

It is Ɵme for Oregon breeders to be held accountable to high animal care and welfare standards, 
disease prevenƟon, and oversight. SB 1076 would direct the Department of Agriculture to 
create a breeder licensure and standards program for dogs, cats, small mammals, and small 
birds. In the face of the unsustainable strain on our overburdened shelters and rescues, SB 1076 
is long overdue legislaƟon. 

 

Kind regards, 

Angie BrummiƩ 
Portland, OR 


